
Leslie Condoleo 
Treasurer, Scottish Terrier Club of Tampa Bay 

101 Shipley Court 
Longwood, Florida 32779 

407-230-8413 
LCONDOLEO@EMBARQMAIL.COM 

 

Date: May 29th, 2015 

Dear STCTB Members, 

It’s that time of year for annual membership dues and we hope that you will continue to show your 

support.  In the past several years we have had a few bumps in the road to overcome but we are making 

great strides now.  We have a new President, Laurie Slater, in addition to a new board, and a few 

committees that have the passion and drive to keep us moving in a positive way. 

Membership dues are increasing slightly and will now be more in line with other dog club fees. The 

membership levels are as follow: 

 Associate (non-voting)    $25 
 Single (voting)     $30 
 Family (voting…for two)   $40  

 
In the past it was suggested that if you lived outside the Tampa Bay area and regular attendance to 
meetings was not possible, that you select an Associate membership.  But now, with many members 
living outside this area we have been able to have meetings via conference call.  Our goal is to be able to 
have meetings at some of the events we are planning in order to have more participation. 
 
In addition, we hope you will consider contributing to the club’s other efforts.  Without your generosity 
these efforts fall short. 

 Rescue (the club has traditionally supported the Scottish Terrier Club of the Southeast) 
 Show Fund 
 Trophy Fund 

 
We are now able to provide an online payment option through PayPal.  The link can be found on our 
new website www.STCTB.biz under Memberships.  But please complete the Membership form and mail 
that to me at the address below or scan it and email it. 
For those of you that wish to mail a check, make it payable to STCTB and mail it along with your 
completed Membership form to the address above. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Leslie Condoleo 
Treasurer, STCTB 
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